
Year R Learning Journey 

Week beginning: 18th September 2023 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How you can help at home 
 

✓ Practise writing the sounds we learnt 

last week, can your child remember 

the rhymes to help them write them.  

✓ Can you find any objects in your 

home which start with our new 

sounds? Can you spot the letters 

anywhere? 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

This week our topic is Marvellous 

me!  

In literacy we will be starting to 

practise writing our own names and 

having a go at writing the names of 

family members. 

In maths we will be working on 

sorting and matching. The children 

will be having a go at spotting 

matching pairs and looking for 

patterns.    

Sounds of the week: 

i n m d 

Home Challenge 

 

In phonics we will be learning 

the sounds ‘i’ ‘n’ ‘m’ ‘d’. Have a 

go at practising these with your 

child. The rhymes to help are 

on the next page of this letter.  

 

The links to our youtube videos 

are here:  
Phonics Sound 'i' - YouTube  
Phonics Sound 'n' - YouTube 
Phonics Sound 'm' - YouTube 
Phonics Sound 'd' - YouTube 

Thank you for your support. 

  

Please remember 

Please make sure you have 

looked at the meal choices 

ready to tell your child’s class 

teacher on the door in the 

morning.  

Please make sure your child 

has a plastic bag in school 

containing spare clothes. This 

can stay on their peg.  

Thank you! 

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4HNcn5NgkrA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ArAovy-v7GA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JEU2zSkNDGk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U5XOFDE01Ds


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and decorate your child’s learning journey! 

 

We would like to invite parents in to decorate their child’s learning 

journey with them. This will be the book that we will fill with their wow 

moments and photographs throughout their time in Year R. 

 

We would like to invite parents in to do this on Thursday 21st  

September from 8.45am-9.15am.  

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 


